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School of Welsh Coal Mining
STUDENT SURVEY – WINTER 2013

Dear students:

The Welsh Coal Mining (WCM) department is applying for a student user fee to be applied to the use of a 3-D printer of coal mine models.  While there are other 3-D printers available off campus and it is not necessary that students use this printer for their courses, the printer would be available for those who would like to use it.  Many students have voiced that they currently pay to utilize a 3-D printer at a business that is off campus.  With the implementation of a student user fee, the WCM department would be able to provide this service to students at a cost that is lower than what they are paying off campus.

Therefore, the department is asking that the School of Coal Mining assess a $10 annual fee to students who decide to utilize the 3-D printer. 

Per the question below, the department is seeking student feedback on the value of implementing this fee for the use of the 3-D printer. Your responses are anonymous and will be collected for presentation to the Student Fee Advisory Committee (SFAC).

Please vote for one of the following two options:

_____ Option 1: I can support the voluntary assessment of a $10 annual fee since this will give students access to a 3-D printer at a cost lower than if the service were paid for off campus.  

_____ Option 2: I cannot support the voluntary assessment of a $10 annual fee, and would rather obtain the services from an off-campus commercial entity.

Additional Comments:  ________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Thank you for your time and feedback!

